
From: Jean Monks
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: Outdoor Advertising Inquiry
Date: Monday, 24 June 2013 10:49:04 AM

Dear Outdoor Advertising Inquiry Committee,

It is with genuine concern I trust that all  outdoor advertising which is of a sexual content, verbal or imagery, be
banned completely.

Apart from being unnecessary, it is degrading, and in no way attractive or complimentary to the models who pose for
the pictures/paintings, and distasteful to most of us who see it.

It is absolutely not appropriate for children and in fact, teens, to see, ... And in some cases I'm not surprised if it
causes some drivers to be distracted by it and thus lose concentration in their driving, and cause an accident.

Thank you for your your attention and serious consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
Jean Monks    Aspley, 4034..
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